
From:  Thad Bettner <tbettner@gcid.net> 
To: <Bay-Delta@waterboards.ca.gov> 
CC: Dan Kelly <dkelly@somachlaw.com>, Dave Vogel 
<dvogel@resourcescientists.com>, Walter Bourez <bourez@mbkengineers.com>, 
<rbpool@protroll.com>, Bryce Lundberg <bryce@lundberg.com>, Ted Trimble 
<ted@westerncanal.com>, Victor Gonella <victor@victoryautoworld.com>, ToddManley 
<tmanley@norcalwater.org>, <fritz.durst@gmail.com>, <brockbernstein@sbcglobal.net> 
Date:  7/6/2012 11:45 AM 
Subject:  Bay-Delta Workshop Panels 
Attachments: 07-06-2012 11 04 30AM.PDF 
 
Please see the attached request to add Dave Vogel to the Salmonid panel, 
thank you. 
 
  
 
  
 
 
Thaddeus L. Bettner, PE 
 
General Manager 
 
Glenn-Colusa Irrigation District 
 
PO. Box 150 
 
Willows, CA 95988 
 
530.934.8881 Office 
 
530.588.3450 Cell 
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July 6,2012

Via email: Bay-Delta@waterboards.ca.gov

Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board
State Water Resources Control Board
10011 Street
PO Box 100
Sacramento, CA 95812-0100

Re: Bay-Delta Workshop Panels

Dear Ms. Townsend:

This letter, submitted on behalf of the Northern California Water Association
(NCWA), Glenn-Colusa Irrigation District (GCID), and Golden Gate Salmon
Association (GGSA), is in response to the State Water Resources Control Board's
(SWRCB) June 22, 2012 Notice of Public Workshops and Requests For Information
for the Comprehensive (Phase 2) Review and Update to the Bay-Delta Plan (Notice).

The Notice sets forth a proposed structure for various panels that will cover
various topics, including Ecosystem Changes and the Low Salinity Zone; Bay-Delta
Fisheries Resources; and a panel on Analytical Tools. NCWA, GCID, and GGSA
propose that Dave Vogel, a salmonid fisheries biologist with Natural Resources
Scientists, Inc., participate on the salmonid panel(s) discussing Bay-Delta Fisheries
Resources.

Our understanding is that Dr. Brock Bernstein will be formulating the
salmonid panel compilations and we would request that he coordinate with the
undersigned, and Mr. Vogel, on how to best utilize Mr. Vogel's participation on a
salmonid panel(s) during the workshop.

Mr. Vogel's contact information is as follows:

Dave Vogel
Natural Resources Scientists, Inc.
P.O. Box 1210
Red Bluff, CA 96080-1210
(530) 527-9587



If you have any questions, or require additional information, please do not
hesitate to contact any of the undersigned.

Todd Manley, NCWA1

^ y
Thaddeus Bettner, General Manager, GCID

Vitfor Gonella/President, GGSA


